
REPORT ON WORLD BREAST FEEDING WEEK 

1ST – 7TH August 2018 

 

The Department of Clinical Nutrition and Dietetics celebrated the “World Breast feeding 

Week” in the College campus by providing awareness to the young individuals & staffs through 

Posters and charts which are hung in and around the College campus. The students of III 

semester and V semester majoring in Clinical Nutrition and Dietetics participated in the activity.  

The celebration was wrapped up on the 7th of August 2018 by removing the Charts & 

Posters. It has provided great information for the staffs and the students of the College as a 

whole.  

 







 

 


